
 

 

Good Morning All 

Would you please pass this along to the House Resource Committee today. I would like to send an 

endorsement for Teresa Sager-Albaugh for her reappointed to the Board of Game. I have personally 

participate in the Board of Game process, and have always been impressed with the way in which she 

carries herself at these meeting. She a great listener, open minded, knowledgeable, and is watching out 

for not only the resource, but the interest of all Alaskans.   

Best regards 

Frank Neumann 

 


